
 

 

Tritlington Church of England First School  
‘Let your light shine’  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

2nd July 2021                                                                                               Newsletter Summer 7 

   

Dear Parents, 

The last few weeks of this term are going to be very busy and exciting for the children, please see 
more information below.  
 
School Photographer 
A reminder that the school photographer will be in school on 5th July.  Please ensure you return the 
form sent to you to school with your requests for photos.   
 

 
Summer Raffle 
Thank you for your very generous donations of prizes for the summer raffle.  We still have some tickets 
available if you need more to sell to family and friends, please contact Mrs Gray at the school office.  The 
draw will take place on Wednesday 7th July in school.  Please ensure that all tickets and money are 
returned to school by Monday 5th July.  

 

 
Sports Day 
Tritlington Sports Day will be on Friday 9th July (children only) and we would like all children to come to 
school dressed in their sportswear.  Please ensure they are wearing appropriate footwear for taking part 
in athletics activities on the field.  On the day each bubble will have an allocated time on the field to take 
part in a carousel of events.  Look out on Facebook and Twitter for photographs of the day!   

 

Covid 

We are very aware of the number of positive cases in the local area.  This has unfortunately resulted 
in our Year 4 pupils not being able to attend the middle school as planned.  We continue to adhere to 
the government guidance and our school risk assessment, but remain extra vigilant at present.   

Let's hope we can reach the end of term without any bubbles isolating or events being cancelled.  
Please do not send your child into school if they have any Covid symptoms and arrange for them to 
be tested as soon as possible. Thank you for your ongoing support with this.  

 

Covid - Lateral Flow Tests  

Primary school staff, their families and the childcare and support bubbles of pupils now have access 
to lateral flow testing. For further information on how to order these test kits, please click HERE. 

 

Changes for September  

Mrs Cryer will be leaving Tritlington in July to take up a post at a new school. She has worked at 
Tritlington for 6 and a half years and has been such an important part in our journey.  We would like 

https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/


to wish Mrs Cryer luck in her new job and to thank her for everything she has done for Tritlington 
School.  If you would like to contribute to a collection for Mrs Cryer please use a sealed envelope and 
put it into the postbox on the school yard before the 9th of July.  

Mrs Elliott will be returning to Tritlington in September after maternity leave, she will be working in 
class 2.  

 
Milk for September 2021 
Please reply by email to vanessa.gray@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk to say either “Yes” or “No” to 
whether your child would / would not like milk in the Autumn term.  
 
 
Dates for the summer term 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Summer Term 2021 

5th July 2021 Zoolab visit and workshops in school for Class 1 and 2 

5th July 2021 School Photographer in school 

7th July 2021 Summer Raffle Draw 

8th July 2021 Year 4 Leavers - trip out to Edinburgh Zoo for Year 4 only 

9th July 2021 The new Reception children starting in September 2021 (current 
Nursery) to stay in school for the whole day  

9th July 2021 School Sports Day - Please come into school wearing P.E Kits  

9th July 2021 Annual Reports to be sent to parents 

16th July 2021 Year 4 - Leavers Celebration in school 
Last day of the summer term 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  

Mrs. K. Stephenson & Mrs. J. O’Dell  

Joint Acting Headteachers 
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